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Dear Parents & Carers, 
A highlight at the end of this term was the ‘Eggstravaganza’ event! Thank you very much to our PTA 
for organising this for our children and families and for giving their time during the week. Thank 

you to all who donated and sourced the many amazing prizes—it made for a very exciting raffle 
draw! Equally exciting was a visit from the Easter bunny… 
 
A key highlight of the term was also the confirmation of our 2022 KS2 SATs results. The attain-
ment and progress of our pupils were above national averages in Reading, Writing and Maths - a 

fantastic achievement.  
 
Thanks for your continued support and best wishes for the Easter break, 
Adeola Oladejo, Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team 

Shine, Encourage, Love and Learn 

Dates for your Diary 

 New Spring/Summer School Dinner 
Menu 

You can find the menu on our website here. 

Class assemblies, all at 9,15am 

 

 

17th April School Re-opens for pupils for summer 
term 

21st April Year 5 and 6 Reach Out Graduation at 
UCL 

24th April Year 1 Trip to the Transport Museum 

1st May Bank Holiday—school closed for pupils 

3rd May, 
2.45 

Coffee Afternoon with out Bright Fu-
tures link worker—see flyers 

8th May  Additional Bank Holiday—school closed 
for pupils 

9th—12th  
May 

Year 6 SATs Week 

15th May Parent Workshop—Transitions: more 
details to follow 

23rd May Year 2 trip to Three Discovery 

26th May Whole class Photos 

26th May Last day of Spring 1—school closes at 
normal time, 3.30pm. 

Easter Holiday Activities 

Islington Council offers a range of activities 

for children and young people of all ages. Find 

out what’s on, how to book and keep up-to-

date with Easter fun by following 

@IslingtonLife and @IslingtonBC. More info 

here: Things to do.  

Online Safety 

Message from Katy Potts, Islington, 
Computing and Online Safety Schools Lead: 

“We urge parents to stay very involved with 
their child’s life online, just as we do with 

young children learning to swim or crossing the 
road. And consider carefully the risks if you 
allow the use of social media. The design of 

many apps  are 16+ & 13+ and phones, including 
dares and challenges, can nudge children to 

share content and to be unkind. Think of a 
Digital Diet, “Not No tech but good tech.””  

For parental control and monitoring tools 
see: 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net  

https://www.internetmatters.org  

Date Class 

5/5/23 Year 3 

19/5/23 Year 1 

25/5/23 (Thursday) Year 2 

16/6/23 Year 4 

23/6/23 Year 5 

30/6/23 Year 6 

14/7/23 Reception 

https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/page/?title=Attainment+Results&pid=39
https://www.stjudestpauls.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=55
https://www.islington.gov.uk/children-and-families/things-to-do
https://parentsafe.lgfl.net
https://www.internetmatters.org


 

Thank you for the 
visit, Easter Bunny! 

We have a new Islington Bright Futures link worker, Lucy. See 

the flyers for information on the services that Bright Futures 

can provide. 

Come along to our coffee afternoon on 3rd May to find out more. 










